
July 16, 2012 

Honorable Mayor Bill Bogaard 
City of Pasadena 
10 N. Garfield Avenue, Room 5228 
Pasadena, CA 91109 

RE: Resignation from Environmental Advisory Commission 

Dear Mayor Bogaard: 

Please accept this letter as my resignation from the City of Pasadena Environmental Advisory 
Commission effective July 18, 2012. 

It has been a pleasure serving the City as a Commissioner thrQugh key policy Initiatives, including the 
plastic bag ban, Water and Power Integrated Resource Plans, Greenhouse Gas Inventory and Reduction 
Plan, General Plan Update, and Zero Waste Strategic Plan, all in an effort to successfully implement the 
Green City Action Plan. 

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance in helping the City meet its goals and maintain its 
gr at quaiJty·oflife;----, 
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